
 
FEBRUARY 20, 2022 
 
Dear Beautiful Dancers, 
 
This is a very special night, it is Two - Twenty Two - Twenty Twenty Two 
(2-22-2022)!  That MUST be celebrated and what better way than to dance 
and dance!   
 
Susan and I have a great line up.  I hope to see you there 
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 
 


